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In anticipation of funding, the Department of Physics at Auburn 
University is seeking a qualified individual for a postdoctoral 
position in theoretical - computational fusion plasma physics.  The 
postdoctoral researcher will be employed by Auburn University 
and will be involved in one or all of the following tasks: i) the 
development and application of the three dimensional equilibrium 
reconstruction code V3FIT, ii) MHD simulations of stellarator 
plasmas, iii) general theoretical support for the Compact Toroidal 
Hybrid (CTH) experiment at Auburn. 
 
Interested candidates should contact Dr. James Hanson 
(hanson@physics.auburn.edu). He will be here at the APS-DPP 
meeting through the morning of Wednesday, 25 October. 
 
Auburn University is an affirmative action, equal opportunity 
employer.  Minorities and women are encouraged to apply. 
	


